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I strongly oppose this bill we currently have to take a background check that could 

take several days to pass do to  state police not being able to keep up with demand 

also I do not believe a 72 hr wait is going to keep criminals from accessing firearms 

this would make it more difficult for law abiding citizens to protect themselves and be 

an infringement on there rights! 


